
From: john mardon <johnmardon@yahoo.com.au> Sent: 19/06/2013 09:20:07 AM To: "pittwater_council@pittwater.nsw.gov.au" <pittwater_council@pittwater.nsw.gov.au> Subject: Rezoning Application PP0002/13 Attention :Tija Stagni  Good Morning We live in a Townhouse on 131 Macpherson St Warriewood opposite 18 Macpherson. We bought this property knowing that similar properties to our property were proposed on 18 Macpherson St. The developer who purchased this property bought this land on the existing zoning plans that council had in place. To try and change this now shows a  total disregard of local residents and Council Planning  .Macpherson Street is narrow and not originally designed for high rise buildings .The road is already in overload during most daylight hours. None of my neighbours want this either but are becoming frustrated and feel that we have no power any more in decision making. One of the comments made to me from a neighbour was "Meriton does not build townhouses " To have further high rise in Macpherson Street will totally destroy the character of the street. regards John Mardon_____________________________________________________________________ This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information visit http://www.mci.com 


